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Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

December 26, 2011 
 
Reimbursement for Intermediate Care Facilities for Persons with Cognitive 
Impairments known in Federal Regulations as Intermediate Care Facilities 
for the Mentally Retarded (ICF-MR) 
 
Effective January 1, 2012 it is the intent of the Department to submit a State Plan 
Amendment to modify the methodology for calculating Medicaid payments to 
state-owned and privately owned ICF-MR facilities, in accordance with 25.5-6-
204, C.R.S. (2011) and 42 CFR § 433.68.  This adjustment is not expected to 
increase or decrease annual aggregate expenditures. These payments will be 
funded through providers fees and matching Medicaid funds.  No state general 
funds will be used.   
 
 
General Information 
 
A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s Web site 
(www.colorado.gov/hcpf) starting on December 27, 2011.  Written comments 
may be addressed to: Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration 
Office, Department of Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, 
Denver, CO 80203. 


